
 

 

National Ocean Challenge Program (NOCP) 2017: Spots still open! 
 
Naria McGee and Branch Gaarder 
May 12, 2017 
 
Dear NOCP Alumni and Applicants, 
 
We want to let you know that spots are still available to attend the 2017 National Ocean Challenge 
Program. If you or someone you know is interested or could benefit experiencing this unique, exciting 
fishing program in remote Alaska, share this email and sign up now! 
 
An optional tour of mainland Alaska is also being offered after the end of each 10-day session in Kodiak. 
If interested, just let us know. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Branch and Naria 
 
NOCP Co-Directors 
 
 



N A T I O N A L  
O C E A N 
CHALLENGE 
P R O G R A M 

2 0 1 7
Kodiak, Alaska

Join us this summer for National Ocean 
Challenge Program’s 9th year! Through 
a 10 or 24-day introductory ocean 
experience, strengthen your connection 
with God, our True Parents and their 
vision for the ocean, and your own 
relationship with the ocean and our 
natural world while gaining maritime 
skills and deep-sea fishing experience.

July 6-15	 10-Day Session

July 20-29	 10-Day Session

July 6-29	 24-Day Session

Space is limited. SIGN UP NOW!

To Register and find  
more information visit 

 OCEANCHALLENGE.ORG

Follow us on facebook 

 FB.COM/OCEANCHALLENGE

This Program is Sponsored by 
Ocean Peace Inc.

Scholarships Available


